
 

Year 5  

Spring 2 

This term we are learning… 

English 

We will be learning about The 

Witches by Roald Dahl. We 

will be using it to create 

roleplays, character 

description and to aid story 

writing. We will be focussing 

on creating atmosphere and 

including a range of sentence 

structures in our writing. 

Topic 

We will be learning about the 

Tudors. We will focus upon the royal 

family, differences between the rich 

and poor, Tudor food and their 

contribution to today’s society. We 

will have a Tudor day 

on Friday 23rd March. 

 

Maths 

In maths we will 

learning about  

 mixed numbers 

 improper 

fractions 

 adding and 

subtracting 

fractions 

 reading, writing 

and comparing 

graphs, pie 

charts and tally 

charts. 

Science-forces 

We will be exploring forces 

such as gravity, air resistance 

and buoyancy. We will be 

learning about how these 

forces are used by aeroplanes, 

boats and parachutes. 

Reminders 

Spellings are tested every 

Thursday. 

Homework is given out every 

Thursday and due back in on 

Wednesday. Maths homework is 

to be completed online on 

mathletics. 

It is important that children 

practice their maths challenge 

cards frequently to improve their 

mental maths.  

Children should be reading every 

day and it should be recorded in 

their reading diary, this should 

be brought into school daily. 

A prize will be given to each child 

if they read every day for two 

weeks. 

 

 

 

PE 

Children will have PE on Wednesday 

and Friday, it is essential that they 

have the correct PE kit in school.  

We will be learning about basketball 

and the importance of health and 

fitness. 

RE 

In RE we will be learning 

about rituals around the 

home, school and in different 

religions. 

Art 

In art we will be sketching 

portraits of Tudor kings 

and queens. We will also be 

creating collage portraits.  


